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SSC BULLDOGS FINISH 3RD IN NATION 

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL – It’s been another great year for the South Suburban College 
Bulldogs.  It was the men’s basketball team’s 8th time at the national championship and 
they finished third in the country two years in a row.  Congratulations to our entire team, 
coaches and assistants.  Honors include sophomores Rasheide Bell and Anthony Harris 
being named to the National Championship All Tournament Team, and Coach John Pigatti 
was named Region IV-A Coach of the Year.  It was the 8th time in his 11 seasons at South 
Suburban that he has won this award.   

For more information, contact Coach Pigatti at (708) 596-2000, ext. 2524.  SSC is located at 
15800 South State Street, South Holland, Illinois. 
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